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9 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
German Trip to Aachen – Presentation 
 
We would like to invite you to  the Aachen presentation evening on Monday 21 November 
from 5:30 pm to 6:30pm. We ask that only one parent/carer attends, together with the student.  
 
If possible, please bring a copy of your child’s passport with you, as well as the code of conduct form 
if your child has not yet returned it.   
 
We are looking forward to seeing you then and answering any questions you might have. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ms I Havunen 
Teacher of MFL  
 


